Sen. Chris Birch

From: Fish Like a Wildman <wildmanlakelodge@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 2:36 PM

To: Sen. Chris Birch

Subject: Board Appointments: Fisheries and Game

Dear Senator Birch:

As lifetime Alaskans who depend on Alaska’s Fisheries and Wildlife for not only personal use, but also our Tourism
Business as well. We employ 12 to 16 licensed Alaska sport fishing guides, hunting guides, pilots and support persons in
the business we have owned and operated for the past 36 years. Our alone business brings over two million “Out of

State” tourism dollars to Alaska every year. We urge you to support the following appointments:

Board of Fisheries: Karl Johnstone, Israel Peyton,

Board of Game: Jerry Burnette, Orville Huntington and Al Barrette

These are individuals of great knowledge and integrity. They will do the right things Fish and Wildlife, the tourism
Industry and for the people of Alaska.

Your Hosts at Wildman Lake Lodge,

Gary "Butch" and Kathy King
www.wildmanlodge.com




